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A Note from our President 
Spaghetti Dinner is October 6 (In the event you receive this newsletter prior to Sep-
tember 1, the September spaghetti dinner is September 1!  Walt Hinger’s Chicken/
Beef Noodle dinner resumes September 15. 
The Ox Roast was a great day and a success!  The weather cooperated and the crowds 
remained steady all day long.  Thank you to singers who entertained us from all over 
Central Ohio.  Thank you to all who came and one who came all the way from Florida.  
Special thank you to all members and trustees who are still doing projects to improve 
the club.  We have a record number of new members as of late!  Ein Prosit!  
The Newark Männerchor singers traveled to Tom Starkey’s home August 26 to thank 
and sing for him for his many years of dedicated direction.  Thank you Tom!  Enjoy 
your retirement!  
Postage went up again!  It now costs $.58 to mail the newsletter to you.  If you are 
able to receive your newsletter via email, please  notify our “southern command” at 

debfrank333@gmail.com    Stay safe!  Mike 
Ladies Section by Suzie Heckmann   
We certainly enjoyed Sue Shaffer's mini sandwiches and Katie Miller's potato salad 
this past month. 
Tuesday, September 7 - - Tube steak dinner at the Club at 6:30 pm furnished by the 
Ladies Section and hosted by Marty Werner and Judi Handel. 
Tuesday, October 5 - - regular meeting at 6:30 pm at the Club - - Hostesses: Sandy 
Warner, Petrea Coelho, and Carolyn McGonagle.  
Tuesday, November 9  (because of Elections) - -: Snacks:  hosted by Marilyn 
Krebs  and Carol Sherman 

A reminder to the lady members of the Newark Maennerchor - you are most welcome 
to join the Ladies Section as well! The Ladies Section meets the first Tuesday of every 
month. Please contact Marty Werner for more information.  Also, desserts are needed 
and appreciated to sell at the spaghetti and noodle dinners. You do not need to be a 
member of the Ladies Section to donate. Thank you in advance for any help. 

Ladies Section dues are due - $5 per year. 

Members in our Thoughts 
Charles Eli Winegardner, age 94, of Newark, passed away Tuesday, August 10, 2021 at 
the Selma Markowitz Care Center.  Charlie was a Newark Maennerchor member since 
July 23, 2003.  He is survived by his wife of 73 years, Evelyn; three children, Jay (Denise) 
Winegardner of Newark, Holly (James) Johnson of St. Petersburg, Florida, and Scott 
(Karen) Winegardner of Newark. 
Singers by John Kneller 
The Newark Maennerchor Singers are enjoying a busy summer.  Under the direction of 
our new leader, Cara Noyes, we are presenting a newer and livelier choral pro-
gram.  We still sing in German, of course, but our repertoire is fresh.  The Maennerchor 
clubrooms and grounds also had a fresher and cleaner look this year, due to some pre-
cious volunteer man hours and monetary contributions.  The Trustees worked hard to 
set up for a larger than normal crowd, and the whole place looked great for our 69th 
annual Ox Roast!  The singers kicked off the Ox Roast with a program of new songs, and 
our performance was well received. On the Monday evening following the Ox Roast the 
singers pulled off a surprise visit at the home of our past director, Tom Starkey, and 
serenaded him with our complete Ox Roast program.  Tom enjoyed our singing and the 
Gemütlichkeit that followed.  We could not have pulled it off without the help of Tom's 
wife, Betty.  An evening to remember.  The Singers' next performance will be in the 
early afternoon on Sunday, September 19, at the Germania club, 543 South Front 
Street in Columbus.  Everyone is invited to come for some good Oktoberfest fun!  
Willkommen! 
Five new members were inducted during the  
August 25 Social Meeting.  Willkommen to Sally Spicer, Susan Spicer, Link Spicer, Kevin 
Amspaugh and Heath Grigsby!   Du bist willkommen!   Ein Prosit! 

L to R  President Mike Lohrman,  

Secretary Jo Koch, Sally Spicer, Susan Spicer, Link Spicer, 

Kevin Amspaugh and Heath Grigsby 
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THE EYE 

SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 

Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 

Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

Glasses Contact Lenses 

Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 

Granville, Ohio 43023 

Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 

P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 

Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

 

   

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

Jack’s Septic, LLC 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH 43055 

 
740.366.3255 

800.395.5784 

 

6, 13, 20, 27…..Singers’ Rehearsal 
1…………..….………Spaghetti Dinner 
7……………………....…..Ladies Section 
7………….…….....….Trustee Meeting 
8..……………….....Executive Board &  
          Business  Mtg. 
14……………....….Rental Committee  
15…………….………...Noodle Dinner 
22……………….…...….Social Meeting 
 

59 North Fifth Street 

Newark, Ohio 43055 

740-345-9864 

68th Annual Ox Roast Raffle Winners 

George Willey—$500 

Bill Koman—$100 

Deb Matesich—$50 

Gary Stradley—$50 

Dave Wolfe—$50 

Ken Warner—$50 

Harvey Tung—$50 

Anna Burger—$50 

Helen Dodson—$50 

Brian Morehead—$50 

Winning Seller—Dale Grigsby—$100 


